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17th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to mark the start of the FIFA World Cup 2022 and the first England game on 

Monday, 21st November by celebrating this in school. Students can come into school wearing 

clothes in the colours of the flag of their favourite country or in a football kit of their choice.  

 

In addition to this, England’s first match against Iran begins at 1pm and we are planning to show 

the first half in the hall.  This means that students will be able to eat their lunch before watching it if 

they wish.  Should your child not wish to watch the match, they can still access lunchtime clubs. 

 

We hope students will be enthusiastic about this event as we celebrate this great worldwide 

occasion in school. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs K  Bould 
Strategic Lead of Behaviour and Safety 
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